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Dear Woof Fest Prospective Vendor,
     I am contacting you today on behalf of The Friends of Mountwood Park, On April 28, 2019 we are having our 11th Annual Woof Fest at Mountwood Park, and we are looking for Vendors to help make our event a success. 
   Last year we had demonstrations of the Buckeye Dock Dogs, POTC Agiliity and Training Club, and the Therapy Dogs International. We had contests for the dogs such as the best tail wager, costume contest, and dog and owner look alike as well as a talent contest. Dog activities, an agility course, bobbing for hot dogs and a fun run, Vendors were present with dog items.
We are hoping with your support to make this years’ event even better. We are working on “ Nosework “ a new dog sport, “The Blessing of the Animals” and a “Race with your Dog “.  The proceeds from the Woof Fest will be used toward our Dog Park for maintenance, improvements, and additions. 
   We would love to have you attend to provide a service or product for our dog lovers in the area, we feel this would be a win, win situation for all involved. Where else will you get a chance to meet and talk with so many dog lovers? And show off your products or services.
Please bring an item to donate for our Raffle Table or Silent Auction include business card and advertise your business.
Enclosed is an application and a flyer that you can post at your business.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you,
The Woof Fest Committee
Peggy Squires, President of The Friends Of Mountwood Park
P.O.Box 2094, Parkersburg WV or call 304-679-3914
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